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EDITOR'S CORNER 

The upcoming joint meeting of the AMCA and the Florida Anti-Mosquito 
Control Association to be held at Lake Buena Vista, Florida, February 27 to 
March 3, 1983, will be well represented by Mosquito Systematists. The 
Mosquito Systematics Symposium, announced in the last issue of Musqkto 
Sptematics, will have the following presentations:. 

"Mosquito collections from a remote unstudied area of Southeastern 
Bolivia" by E. L. Peyton, Donald R. Roberts, Roberto Vargas and 
Fanor Balderama. 

"Freeze-drying mosquitoes for taxonomic study" by Ralph E. Harbach and 
Bruce A. Harrison. 

"New mosquito records for Thailand, with notes on other uncommon or 
important species" by Bruce A. Harrison, R. Rattanarithikul, 
K. Mongkilpanya, T. A. Klein and E. L. Peyton. 

"Trichoprosopon d<gitatwn - Morphology, biology and potential medical 
importance" by T. 3. Zavortink and D. R. Roberts. 

"Potential value of cuticular hydrocarbons in mosquito identification" 
by M. W. Service. 

"Reproductive Isolating Mechanisms in Mosquitoes" by David Taylor. 

"Mosquito fauna of Guam: Case history of an introduced fauna" by R. A. 
Ward. 

"Intraspecific vs interspecific variation in the AnopheZes gambiae complex" 
by G. B. White. 

"Pattern recognition in taxonomy: SIMCA test of empirical classification 
measurements of tarsal claw shape in Culicidae" by Christine Dahl, 
S. Wold, L. T. Nielsen and C. Nikan.. 

Other papers may yet be added to this panel which will be moderated by 
Tom Zavortink. 

Another highlight of the meeting will be the presentation of the John 
Belkin Memorial Award to Dr. Kenneth L. Knight. Ken's outstanding contribu- 
tions to mosquito systematics are well known to workers in the field. His 
Catalog of the Mosquitoes of the World is a bible to all mosquito taxonomists. 
In addition to his many important scientific publications on mosquitoes, he 
was instrumental in the establishment of this journal and functioned as its 
editor from 1969 until 1979. As a teacher and a scientist his stimulus and 
help, freely given to students and other workers, has resulted in an impact 
which has greatly strengthened the disciplines of mosquito biology and 
svstematics. Conaratulations. Ken! 


